From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 10 February 2015 15:56

To: 'swglondonmc@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk'

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell 011401009802

To whom it may concern:

I am writing this email due to a case that took place on the 26/11/2014 where I was found guilty of no

insurance, case ref: 011401009802
This case was appealed on the date I was found guilty and is due to be heard on the 05/03/2015 at Kingston

Upon Thames Crown Court

I am requesting a copy of the transcript for the trail hearing from Wimbledon Magistrates' Court to aid my
appeal at the crown court.

If there is a fee for this could you please reply and let me know the cost.

I am sorry for the delay in asking for this but would need it before the case of my appeal on the 05/03/2015.

Regards

Simon Cordell




